                                                                                            Public Notice
There will be a special Board of Supervisors meeting held on April  29th, 2024 at 6:00 pm at the Hampton Fire Hall located at 5371 Carlisle Pike, New Oxford, PA., 17350 to discuss a Proposed amendment to the Zoning Ordinance for solar use and
any other relevant matters.  Any person with a disability requiring a special accommodation to attend meetings should notify the Secretary at (717) 624-4222, Ext 4, prior to the meeting. Reading Township will make every effort to provide a reasonable accommodation.                                                                         
                                                                                                     Kimberly Beard
                                                                                                Secretary/Treasurer

